
MAINTENANCE   REPORT  -  14  January  2020 
 
There were no major maintenance jobs carried out in December, partly because of the 
weather/time of year, and partly because we had only one maintenance officer on duty for 
most of the month. 
 
The normal duties were carried out i.e. hall cleaning, litter picking, marking out the football 
pitches, together with minor maintenance issues. 
 
Several tables at the Calcot Centre were repaired, where the edges had been damaged. 
 
An audit was carried out of the salt bins in the parish, and all were filled in readiness for 
inclement weather.  This took five hours, and used 95 bags of salt. 
 
The front door at Turnhams Farm Hall was sticking, this was sanded down, primed and 
repainted. 
 
The drains at both the Calcot Centre and Turnhams Farm Hall were blocked, both on the 
same day!  These were cleared by our maintenance officer, which took most of the morning. 
 
There was minimal cover over Christmas and New Year. 
 
 
 


